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All accredited collecting agents (ACAs) are advised not to use
the PhilHealth Premium Payment Slip or PPPS (sample shown
below) as the official receipt of premium payments received from
PhilHealth members.

PhilHealth Premium Payment Slip
(PPPS) not accepted as

official receipt

DR. REY B. AQUINO
President and CEO

The PPPS is only a payment slip and is a non-accountable
form. The bar code in the lower right portion serves as a distinctive
feature and should not be considered as a reference code/number.
ACAs  are advised to use and validate the prescribed official
receipts as stated in their respective agreements with PhilHealth.

For more details on acceptable official receipts to be issued by
ACAs, please contact the Accreditation Division of Treasury
Department at (02) 634-0239 or 687-1442.


